
Equity In Athletics Disclosure Act 

The Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act (EADA) was designed to make prospective students and 
prospective student-athletes aware of an institution of higher education’s commitment to providing 
equitable athletic opportunities for its men and women students. The EADA report requires the 
disclosure of information about varsity teams and the financial resources and personnel the school 
dedicates to those teams. Any co-educational institution of higher education participating in a 
federal student aid program must prepare an EADA report annually by October 15. Institutions must 
also report data to the U.S. Department of Education annually via an online survey. This is a 
mandatory survey. Data collected in this survey is published by the Office of Postsecondary 
Education on the Equity in Athletics Data Analysis website located at http://ope.ed.gov/athletics. In 
addition, the data collected in this survey is provided by institutions in accordance with the EADA 
and may not be the same as data used for determining compliance with other Federal or State laws, 
including Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972. 

Frank Phillips College Equity in Athletics Disclosure  

 

The report is made available online to all current and prospective students via the Frank Phillips 
College website. Copies of the report may be obtained by calling 806-457-4200 or in person at 1301 
West Roosevelt, Borger, Texas, from the Associate Vice President of Compliance during normal 
business hours, 7:00 A.M. - 6:00 P.M., Monday through Thursday. 
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